
       Shrewsbury Unitarian Church 

Founded 1662 

nurturing faith   embracing life   celebrating difference 

JUNE 2025 

Services are held every Sunday at 11.00 a.m. 

Services:        Refreshments:                                                                      

Sunday 1st June Angela Maher      TBC 
    

Sunday 8th June Gavin Lloyd     TBC 
     
Sunday 15th June Sian Murray – Fathers Day    Debra 
  

Sunday 22nd June Rev Sue Woolley    Wendy 
 
Sunday 29th June Dr Kevin Watson    TBC 
 

Follow Rev Sue Woolley’s services here:  

https://www.midland-unitarian-association.org.uk/news-and-events/mua-news/ 

 

 
Events: 

Coffee and Chat every Tuesday from 9am to 2pm  

Shrewsbury Food Hub every Tuesday from 9am 

Saturday 7th June – Book sale (12-2pm) 

Thursday 19th June – Poetry Group – 10.30am – 12.30pm  

Thursday 19th June – Old Times group - 2-3pm ‘The most beautiful place you have been’ 

 
Further information: 

www.shrewsburyunitarians.org.uk  
Facebook Instagram Bluesky 

www.midland-unitarian-association.org.uk   
www.unitarian.org.uk   

Shrewsbury Unitarian Church, High Street, Shrewsbury, SY1 1LR 
shrewsburyunitarians@gmail.com   tel: 07487 531913 

  Registered Charity Number: 1140696 
 

Any views expressed in this Newsletter are those of the contributors and do not necessarily 

reflect  the views of Shrewsbury Unitarian Church or the Unitarian Movement as a whole. 

Contributions to the Newsletter and News from the Pews are always welcome 

https://www.midland-unitarian-association.org.uk/news-and-events/mua-news/
http://www.shrewsburyunitarians.org.uk/
http://www.midland-unitarian-association.org.uk/
http://www.unitarian.org.uk/
mailto:shrewsburyunitarians@gmail.com


 

AGM Sunday 6th July 2025 

The Church AGM will be held on Sunday 6th July after the service. I have attached a letter and 

nomination forms for Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and Trustees with this newsletter and also a Role 

Description for trustees. Printed copies are also available in the Church. Please consider whether 

you would be interested in joining the trustees - if you would like more information please speak 

to Jenni or one of the other trustees.  

Thank you 

 

 

 
 

 
Summer trip 

 We have been thinking about the summer trip. Hiring a coach is quite expensive, and so 

we were thinking of car sharing (or train, but depends on reliability of the trains and 

availability of seats etc). If you can think of places we could visit within around a 2 hour 

drive, and you would be willing to car share, please let me know.  

 



Shrewsbury Interfaith Forum 

 
 

 
Ink cartridges and stamps 

I sent off a box of used ink cartridges and we will receive £7.60! Please keep bringing them 
in, and used stamps. Boxes are on the white shelves in the vestry. Thank you! 

 

 
 

MUA 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to Rev Sue 

Woolley. 
5, Martins Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to 

revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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